
CAMDEN COUNTY IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY 
BID # 2018-05 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

CAMDEN COUNTY IMPROVEMENT AUTHORITY DEMOLITION OF FIFTH AND 
PARTIAL DEMOLITION OF THE FOURTH FLOORS OF 

101 HADDON AVENUE 
CAMDEN, NJ 

 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids for Bid # 2018-05, Demolition of Fifth and 
Partial Demolition of the Fourth Floors of 101 Haddon Avenue, Camden, N.J will be 
received, opened and read in public at the Camden County Improvement Authority, 
2220 Voorhees Town Center, Voorhees, NJ 08043 on Thursday, November 1, 2018 at 
11:00 a.m. prevailing time by the Purchasing Agent or her designee.  
 
Copies of the Bid Documents may be obtained at the office of the PS&S, 1909 Route 
70 East, Suite 30, Cherry Hill, NJ 08003 (856).905.5254. Please email 
ssgro@psands.com for access to the bid documents.  
 
It is strongly recommended that all bidders attend a pre-bid conference to be held at 
lobby of 101 Haddon Avenue, Camden, N.J. on Tuesday, October 16, 2018 at 10:00 
a.m. prevailing time, to fully understand the facilities, specifications and conditions of 
work under this contract. 
 
Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1975, c. 127 (N.J.A.C. 
17:27) and N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et. seq.  
 
Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of P.L. 1999, c. 238, (N.J.S.A. 
34:11-56.48 to 57), where applicable.  
 
In the event of any inconsistencies between this advertisement, as published, and the 
bid documentation, the bid documentation shall control.  
 
By order of the Camden County Improvement Authority  
 
 
Christopher A. Orlando  
Interim Executive Director 
 

mailto:ssgro@psands.com

